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- Weather Spotter Course 

Delaware County –Mark your calendars for Thursday, March 14, 2013 at 7 pm. The Delaware  

County Emergency Management Agency in cooperation with the National Weather Service  

will be hosting the 2013 Weather Spotter Course at the Delaware Area Career Center located  

at 1610 SR 521 Delaware, Ohio.  This FREE course will be taught by a meteorologist from the 

Wilmington Ohio National Weather Service Office and will last approximately 2.5 hours.   

 

 “This is a great opportunity for families to share in a valuable learning experience about the 

science of severe weather.  The National Weather Service certainly does not advocate storm 

chasing, but rather, encourages weather spotting from a safe location, such as your home.  

The course spends time talking about the safety issues involved with severe weather and how 

each citizen can help,” said Sean Miller, EMA Deputy Director. 

 

The average for counties in the area is approximately active 60 weather spotters , while 

Delaware County currently has 176.  Space is limited so register today for this educational 

course; it could save your life!  Pre-register for this course online at www.delcoema.org (click 

on weather spotter course) or by phone at (740) 833-2180. 
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